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Last Friday the School Council inter-
viewed Year 2 Pupils that wanted to 
be part of the “Mini Play Team “at 

lunchtimes. They were all able to talk 
about how they could be Team Player 
Penguins supporting children to use 
Kelso's Choices to solve problems to-

gether. The Play Team are really 
grateful for their support and will be 
listening to their ideas about how we 
can make lunchtimes even better in 

the future!  

 
 
 
Well Done to the Stars of  the Week 

that earned themselves a well 
deserved toast treat! 

Just look at all the Team Player 
Penguins  that received a certificate 
in Celebration Assembly this week. 

 

 

 

This half term a  group of children 

across Reception and KS1 have 

been chosen to take part in Miss 

Symons Film Club on Friday after-

noons. They had their first session 

last week learning new drama tech-

niques. The children are really ex-

cited to learn more. Here are some 

photos of the children using  the 

Green Screen. 
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01392 271596 

Thank you  
 

The staff would like to say thank you to 
all the parents and carers at school for 
their understanding and kindness over 
the last two weeks and especially yes-
terday. We feel very much supported 
by the community and know what a 
special group you are. The tribute at 

the school gate was a thoughtful 
touch. Our thoughts remain with Miss 

Ronchetti's family - if you have any-
thing to add to our memories book, 

please send it in by email or pop it into 
the office for inclusion.  

Chinese New  Year 
 

Hedgehog class had a visit from Miss Yao 
this week to teach the children all about 

Chinese New Year. She taught them that it 
is the Year of the Rat and we found out that 
the Reception children were either born in 

the Year of the Goat or the Horse. 

 

Uniform 

We are always pleased to accept outgrown, 

good quality,clean uniform for our Second 

Hand Uniform sales. We are particularly 

short of jumpers. Please drop any dona-

tions into the office for reuse!  

If you would like to help us with our uni-

form scheme (whilst saving the planet and 

parents money!) then we are looking for a 

little help during our OPAL  "Stay and 

Play"  sessions, when we hope to open the 

stall up on a fortnightly basis. Lucy (who 

makes the uniform sales possible) would be 

very happy to hear from you. You can con-

tact her at luceross@yahoo.co.uk 
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Children’s 
Mental Health Week 

3rd-7th February  
 

OPAL Stay and Play  
7th February  2020 @3:20 

 
Half Term 

17th February - 21st February 2020 
 

Friday Fizz and Quiz 
28th February 2020 

7:30 @ Junior school 

 
 
 
 

 
Year 1 West Town Farm Trip 

Bumblebees—Monday 9th March 2020 
Dragonflies-Tuesday 10th March 2020 
Butterflies-Thursday 12th March 2020 

 
Reception Pennywell Farm Trip 

16th April 2020 
 
 

Check Dates online: Online Calendar 

 

Nursery Places  
 

 

 

 

 

We are now taking applications for places in our nursery for September 
2020. 

We welcome children the term after their third birthday. 

If you wish to apply please pop into the office for an application form or 
email ewills@ladysmithfederation.net 

All applications need to be with us by 1st May 2020 . 

http://www.ladysmithfederation.net
http://www.ladysmithfederation.net/web/calendar/215286

